
 
 

Chinese New Year Celebration 

for anyone interested in Chinese Culture 
 

When 
Sunday 2/7/10 from 2:00pm – 3:20 pm 

 
Where 

Amitabha Buddhist Library in Chicago 
2753-2755 W. Maple Avenue 

Lisle, IL 60532 Tel: (630) 428-9941 
A map is available below: 

http://www.amitabhalbrary.org/ 
 

What will we do? 
.crafts 
 .games  
.food 

What to bring? 
One healthy snack (e.g. fruit or finger food) or juice to share 

Please RSVP via e-mailing Mrs. Jennings at mmjdc@comcast.net (indicate the number of people and 
ages of all children who will be attending) 

This activity is supported by the Illinois Speech-Language Hearing Association, Amitabha Buddhist 
Library in Chicago, and Xinchuan Chinese School 
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